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City Centre 
Newsletter 
 

Your local team 

We have listened to you and the concerns you have raised and set our priorities for April / 
May / June to reflect this.  

 

Priority 1: To reduce and prevent cycle theft in the City Centre 

YOU SAID: Theft of bikes is a concern for you in the City Centre and you would like to see 
more work to prevent it. 

 

Priority 2: To reduce the use of E-Scooters and overpowered E-Bikes in City Centres 
spaces 

YOU SAID: Speeding E-Bikes and E-Scooters are a concern for you in busy built up areas.  

 

Priority 3: To reduce anti-social behaviour and misuse of spaces within City Centre fast 
food outlets 

YOU SAID: Anti-social behaviour is being caused withing fast food outlets in the City Centre 
and you would like to see more of the local Police in these areas. 

 

Tell us what matters to you ... 

What matters to you #YouSaid 

PS 4081 Zane Tompkins 
PC 1467 Karl Turner 
PC 178 Ellis Stretton 
PC 4486 Tom Page-Brown 
PC 4416 Katie Spencer 
PC 4323 Elliot Godden 
PC 2093 Jeff Pritchard 
PC 4172 Dean Seville 
PCSO 6036 Tim Jones 
PCSO 6040 Jane Elton 
PCSO 6669 Donna Green 
PCSO 6628 Bec Sanders 
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What have we done #WeDid 

  

 

Community engagements 
 
Keep up to date with our website as our new priorities will be posted soon. Don’t miss out on our up-
coming events and engagements. We look forward to seeing you. 

Other news  

-We have dealt with over 30 individuals for anti-social behaviour 
and they are at different stages of the incremental approach which 
has included verbal advice, written warnings and criminal behav-
iour orders. 
-We have conducted multiple partner agency visits with stores in-
cluding Chopstix, Highcross, Tim Hortons, Greggs, McDonalds, 
Fresh Bake to support local businesses with ASB. 
-During school holidays we have increased patrols in transport 
hubs, shopping areas and fast food retailers. 

 

-Operation Pedalfast is our response to community con-
cerns relating to the use of illegal e-scooters and over-
powered/modified e-bikes being driven through the City 
Centre.  
-We are currently at a seize without warning stance. 
-We have now seized a combined total 239 illegal e-
scooters and overpowered/modified e-bikes.  
-We have worked with other partners including Leicester 
City Council and Immigration to ensure the message is 
clear—illegal vehicles will be seized! 

-We have conducted 8 dedicated bike register events to increase the se-
curity of your trusted two wheeled transport. 
-We have charged 3 suspects for multiple theft of cycle offences. 
-We have been working with Leicester City Council on a digital campaign 
regarding anti-theft measures and correct locking for cycles. 
-Project Relock has also continued to support victims of cycle theft. Any 
person who has been victim to a theft of their bike is entitled to receive a 
free gold standard D-lock and have their new bike signed up to the Bike 
Register.  

Officers from Leicester City 
Centre beat team were 
proud to support this year’s 
vibrant Rath 
Yatra celebrations. A big 
thank you to all who at-
tended this wonderful oc-
casion. 

We conducted a week long 
knife crime intensification 
operation, during this we 
completed knife sweeps, 
knife arch deployments and 
test purchase operations to 
reduce and prevent knife 
crime.  


